
 
Property Committee 

 

Summary of August 5, 2019 Meeting 

 

Cabot Oil and Gas Update 

 

GSHPA is review a proposal and negotiating with Cabot to address safety and risk management 

concerns. GSHPA confirms all options will be presented to the Board of Directors, including 

opportunities for conservation, easement, etc.  Tentatively a town hall is being scheduled at the 

end of September to address questions from members regarding this topic. 

 

Camp Benchmarks Update 

 

10 months into FY19, as of July 31, 2019, Camp Archbald has 42% utilization rate, and has 

reached $17,380 in revenue against a benchmark of $43,000.  

 

As of July 31, 2019, Camp Happy Valley has a 50% utilization rate, and has reached $21,654 in 

revenue against a benchmark of $28,525.  

 

GSHPA is restructuring the benchmarks for Camp Furnace Hills due to tornado damage, 

forestry management, debris clean-up from forest management, and the sale of a portion of the 

camp.  

 

Janet Donovan, Chief Executive Officer of GSHPA 

 

GSHPA’s new CEO, Janet Donovan, will start on September 3rd and will join the next Property 

Committee meeting in September. 


